
Queensland Ballet announces new Principal Dancer

25 May, 2015
Queensland Ballet today welcomes a new Principal Dancer with Argentinian born
Laura Hildago joining the Company from the Royal Ballet of Flanders.

Laura has danced with numerous prestigious ballet companies around the world
including the American Ballet Theatre, Het National Ballet, Staatstheater Nürnberg
and the Slovenian National Ballet.

Queensland Ballet Artistic Director Li Cunxin first saw Laura dance when he was
in Switzerland earlier this year for the Prix de Laussane with the Company's Jette
Parker Young Artists.

"Laura is a beautiful dancer and a wonderful
artist," said Mr Li.

“I had heard a number of fellow Artistic Directors
and dancers speak very highly of Laura even
before I saw her dance.

"She brings to Queensland Ballet a wealth of
experience, knowledge, and passion for the art
form of ballet.

"Laura's breadth of experience in performing
major roles and her work with highly-regarded

choreographers will add new depth to Queensland Ballet's already acclaimed
ensemble.
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"We are delighted to welcome Laura to the Queensland Ballet family."

Born in Mendoza, Argentina, Laura trained at L'institute Superior d'Art, Bordeaux,
France.

During her time in France, Laura won a number of international competitions
including the Gold Medal at the International Ballet Festival of Havana, the Gold
Medal at the Luxembourg International Competition and the Best Artist Award at
the Varna International Competition in Bulgary.

After graduating in 2002 Laura joined American Ballet Theatre for four years, she
then moved to Europe and danced with Het National Ballet and Staatstheater
Nurnberg.

Prior to joining Queensland Ballet Laura was Principal Dancer with the Royal
Ballet of Flanders and also a guest principal with the Slovenian National Ballet.

Laura's first performance with Queensland Ballet will be for the Company's
production of Peter Pan, which opens on 26 June at the Playhouse, QPAC.

Media inquiries please contact Queensland Ballet Publicity Manager,
Kendall Battley | kbattley@queenslandballet.com.au | mobile: 0401 739 159

Behind the scenes at QB
If you’re just getting to know QB, our fan pages on
Facebook, Twitter, YouTube, Pinterest and
Instagram are a great way to keep up-to-date with
what the Company is doing, both behind the scenes
and on the stage.

   

Contact us 
PO Box 3791 South Brisbane QLD 410 
Phone 07 3013 6666 | Fax 07 3013 6600 
mail@queenslandballet.com.au | queenslandballet.com.au

http://www.queenslandballet.com.au/backstage
http://www.facebook.com/QldBallet
https://twitter.com/qldballet
http://www.youtube.com/qldballet
http://pinterest.com/qldballet/
http://instagram.com/qldballet
https://www.facebook.com/QldBallet
https://twitter.com/QldBallet
http://www.youtube.com/user/qldballet
http://pinterest.com/qldballet
mailto:mail@queenslandballet.com.au
http://www.queenslandballet.com.au


© 2015 Queensland Ballet | Thomas Dixon Centre. Cnr Drake St & Montague Rd. West
End, Queensland, 4101

Subscribe   Forward   Unsubscribe  

 

 

 

https://go.madmimi.com/signups/36780/join?fe=1&pact=0&amx=0
https://go.madmimi.com/forward/0?fe=1&pact=0&amx=0
https://go.madmimi.com/opt_out?fe=1&pact=0&amx=0
https://madmimi.com/?

	Queensland Ballet announces new Principal Dancer
	25 May, 2015
	Behind the scenes at QB

